
   

 

FCA J2534 Application (J6.01) 

 

Issue: 

Unable to download ECU re-programming flash files from TechAuthority 

 

Description: 

User is unable to download ECU re-programming flash files from TechAuthority, if the user’s PC has been 

updated to Java 8 update. Oracle has made major changes in Java 8 update that causes issues in 

TechAuthority Application. User will see the following error (see screenshot below) when attempting to 

download flash files from TechAuthority: 

 

 



   

 

TechAuthority Development team is aware of this issue and they are working on fixing the issue. Please 

follow the below mentioned steps to work around this issue: 

 

http://www.oracle.com/technetwork/java/javase/downloads/java-archive-javase8-

2177648.html#jdk-8u121-oth-JPR 

 

3. Close all the web-browser windows and launch Control Panel as shown below: 

 
 

4. Set the Control Panel view to “Small icons”: 

 

1. Uninstall any Java 8 version from PC. 

2. Download and install Java SE Development Kit 8u121 from the link below:
 

http://www.oracle.com/technetwork/java/javase/downloads/java-archive-javase8-2177648.html#jdk-8u121-oth-JPR
http://www.oracle.com/technetwork/java/javase/downloads/java-archive-javase8-2177648.html#jdk-8u121-oth-JPR


   

 

5. Open “Java” from the Control Panel as shown in the screenshot below: 

 
 

6. Select the Security tab inside the Java Control Panel and add the following site to the “Exception 

Site List”:  https://techauthorityonline.extra.chrysler.com 

 

Then click on “Restore Security Prompts” > Restore All > Ok 

 
 

If you are still experiencing problems downloading ECU re-programming flash files after 

following the steps listed above, please contact www.techauthority.com Customer Care for 

further assistance. 

https://techauthorityonline.extra.chrysler.com/
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